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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-8824         0107 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] ROUTE 24 S
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:11:13                 Arvd-01:11:15  Clrd-01:11:18
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting hit and run on RT24 south mile marker   
30.8 in Brockton. Caller transferred to State Police for   
dispatch.

24-8831         0256 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:57:59                 Arvd-03:05:14  Clrd-03:30:19
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting ambulance for mother in law with low   
blood sugar.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital by   
ambulance.

24-8832         0258 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 920] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-03:02:28                 Arvd-03:02:31  Clrd-03:12:42
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-03:02:35                 Arvd-03:02:37  Clrd-03:12:47
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, reporting vehicle and two parties on property. Both   
cruisers dispatched to check location.

         Narrative:      
Nissan Altima attached was seen leaving the area as officers   
arrived. Second vehicle is parked near a camper with its   
lights on on the property.

         Narrative:      
Property checks okay. Officers unable to make contact with   
anyone on property.   

24-8834         0434 DISABLED MV Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-04:36:59  Enrt-04:37:44  Arvd-04:39:01  Clrd-05:26:36
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-04:40:57                 Arvd-04:44:18  Clrd-06:09:35
         Narrative:      

Party called stating there was an older model light blue car   
stopped facing the wrong direction in the area. Cruiser   
dispatched to check area.

         Narrative:      
Cruisers out checking on party.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested for vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Party in custody and en route to the station for booking.   
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         Narrative:      
BCI contacted for processing.

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted at this time. No bail fees will be needed   
only sober ride.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station for processing.

         Narrative:      
Bail Commissioner in to bail party. Party to be released   
after booking is completed.

         Narrative:      
Party release at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-273-AR
            Arrest:    HORAT, CHARLES ABDY       
           Address:    152 TURNPIKE ST   SOUTH EASTON, MA
               Age:    33
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%
                       ALCOHOL IN MV, POSSESS OPEN CONTAINER OF
                       MARKED LANES VIOLATION

24-8835         0603 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-06:11:24                 Arvd-06:11:27  Clrd-06:32:48
         Narrative:      

Brockton Police in station for BT use.   

         Narrative:      
Brockton Police clear from station.

24-8836         0925 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up their LTC. Given in hand.

24-8837         0955 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-09:55:44  Clrd-09:57:19
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding violation.

24-8838         1022 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1575] BEDFORD ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-10:24:35  Enrt-10:24:36  Arvd-10:32:07  Clrd-10:34:26
         Narrative:      

911 hang up. On call back straight to voicemail.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with the caller who stated no emergency.

24-8840         1036 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   3
  Dispatch Log  From: 08/04/2024  Thru: 08/10/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 08/11/2024

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports they lost their wallet at the   
above location and request a call if anything is turned in.

24-8841         1126 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller informing he will be target shooting at   
the above location.

         Narrative:      
Business line caller called back stating they were done for   
the day.

24-8842         1211 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-12:11:50  Clrd-12:15:12
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for lane violation.

24-8843         1242 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-12:51:55                 Arvd-12:51:56  Clrd-12:57:20
         Narrative:      

Walk in party found a license plate in the above area.

         Narrative:      
Officer called facility and left a message.

24-8844         1352 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 620] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:55:29  Enrt-13:55:33  Arvd-13:59:32  Clrd-14:05:33
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting stomach issues. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Transported to the Good Sam.

24-8845         1404 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting target shooting at the above   
location.

24-8846         1517 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    SANDY HILL RD
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:20:30  Enrt-15:20:32  Arvd-15:22:32  Clrd-15:27:17
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ garage door.
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         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental.

24-8847         1523 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 179] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-15:24:27  Clrd-15:28:14
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for passing in no passing zone.

24-8849         1723 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/04/2024 1755
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:23:00  Clrd-17:55:01
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-17:26:23                 Arvd-17:26:24  Clrd-17:36:09
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator en route to take control of the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-8851         1837 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 806] MAOLIS AVE
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her husband had a recent surgery and   
believes the incision is possibly infected. FD notified and   
en route.

24-8854         2109 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-21:10:42  Enrt-21:10:54  Arvd-21:18:57  Clrd-21:21:07
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, rear warehouse motion. Key holder requested   
dispatch.

         Narrative:      
All appears in order.

24-8855         2139 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    ARCH ST
         Narrative:      

Attached business faxed over MV repo case information for   
our records.

         Narrative:      
Information filed accordingly at this time.

24-8856         2151 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
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                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-21:52:51                 Arvd-21:54:18  Clrd-22:03:41
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:53:02                 Arvd-21:54:16  Clrd-22:03:42
         Narrative:      

Easton PD requesting assistance with a MV trying to enter   
the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the area with an Easton officer. All   
appears to be in order.

24-8857         2239 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 920] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:42:13                 Arvd-22:45:29  Clrd-22:59:43
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:53:28                 Arvd-22:53:31  Clrd-22:55:23
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:53:33                 Arvd-22:53:34  Clrd-22:55:53
         Narrative:      

Signal 2. Monitoring company reporting two individuals were   
seen on camera inside the building. Parties left in a black   
sedan, unknown direction of travel. Company has not   
attempted to contact a keyholder at this time.

         Narrative:      
Officer reporting the door is unsecured.

         Narrative:      
Owner contacted and was informed of the situation. Party   
stated he will check the building tomorrow morning.

24-8858         2246 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:46:27  Clrd-22:48:33
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-8859         2338 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:38:39  Clrd-23:40:15
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-8860         2344 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:44:51  Clrd-23:47:31
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

For Date: 08/05/2024  -  Monday   

24-8868         0232 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 08/05/2024 0242
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       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-02:34:54                 Arvd-02:38:06  Clrd-02:40:02
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a large tree limb in the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Tree limb removed.  Cruiser clear.

24-8870         0652 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 08/05/2024 0733
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:56:25  Clrd-06:58:59
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:20:14                 Arvd-07:27:29  Clrd-07:33:15
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Cleared for priority call.

24-8871         0659 MEDICAL EMERGENCY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 08/05/2024 0720
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1558] ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:00:37  Enrt-07:00:40  Arvd-07:01:41  Clrd-07:19:18
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting a medical alert pendant activation.  FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay. Accidental alert sent.

24-8872         0731 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    ARCH ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:33:19  Enrt-07:33:21  Arvd-07:34:31  Clrd-07:42:22
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her car was stolen sometime last   
night.

         Narrative:      
Calling party was unaware that the vehicle was repossessed   
advised to contact the bank.

24-8873         0820 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:24:08  Enrt-08:24:10  Arvd-08:35:34  Clrd-08:55:33
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports a poster stolen and she has information   
on who took it. She is making her way to the station to   
speak with an officer.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-8874         0825 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
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  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-08:25:50  Clrd-09:30:26
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations/warning issued for speeding.

24-8876         0917 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release. Form given in hand.

24-8877         0954 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 505] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-09:54:18  Clrd-10:04:29
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-8878         1014 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:14:07  Clrd-10:19:40
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle registration showing grey Toyota camry.  Vehicle   
stop is a red Toyota camry.

         Narrative:      
Vin number matches registration.  Operator advised to   
contact RMV to change the color of the vehicle.

24-8879         1029 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller inquiring about a lost license plate   
after an accident in June. Party advised.

24-8880         1045 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-10:46:20  Clrd-11:03:16
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Written warning for speeding. Verbal warnings for no license   
in possession and hands free violation.

24-8881         1046 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   8
  Dispatch Log  From: 08/04/2024  Thru: 08/10/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 08/11/2024

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting application for golf tournament.   
Form given in hand.

24-8882         1100 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party looking for a metal wallet lost at the above   
location. Nothing has been turned in at this time.

24-8883         1103 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

BAPERN south east district radio test conducted and   
acknowledged.

24-8884         1105 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-11:05:48  Clrd-11:11:42
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for speeding.

24-8885         1114 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-11:15:49  Clrd-11:18:14
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for restricted way violation

24-8886         1154 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:55:28  Clrd-12:13:24
         Narrative:      

Officer handing out lunches.

24-8887         1158 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:15:48                 Arvd-13:15:50  Clrd-13:15:58
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting information about picketting   
in the town.

         Narrative:      
Officer called party back and advised.
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24-8888         1159 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-11:59:37  Clrd-12:01:21
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for speeding.

24-8889         1224 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:24:00  Enrt-12:24:00  Arvd-12:24:00  Clrd-12:38:00
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dislocated his finger. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.

24-8890         1239 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-12:40:12  Clrd-12:51:00
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Written warning for restricted way violation.

24-8891         1318 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form given in   
hand.

24-8892         1323 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting assistance in regards to a   
vehicle he bought at a dealership in town.

         Narrative:      
Upon further conversation, the car was taken by the party in   
Brockton. Caller advised to contact Brockton PD.

24-8893         1332 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-13:33:53  Clrd-14:49:55
         Narrative:      

Officer put monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations/warning issued for lights violations and hands   
free violations.
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24-8894         1340 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party here to retreive a plate that was turned in as   
lost. Proper registration was given. Plate returned.

24-8895         1440 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a roll over. Call transferred to Easton   
PD via PSAP.

24-8896         1447 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-14:47:45  Clrd-14:54:58
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-8897         1454 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-14:55:01  Clrd-14:57:40
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for no inspection and no front plate. Party   
just purchased the vehicle and registered it on 08/02/24.

24-8898         1506 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in application for LTC.

24-8899         1515 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-15:15:05  Clrd-15:22:02
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-8901         1555 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for female party with   
chest pain.   
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FD dispatched.   

24-8903         1614 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to drop off LTC renewal. Requests to speak   
with an officer to address questions with application.   

         Narrative:      
Receipt issued.   

24-8904         1621 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

e911 requesting EMS transport for female party who fell and   
hit head. Party is conscious and alert at this time.   
FD dispatched.   

24-8905         1622 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to drop off LTC application.   
Receipt issued.   

24-8908         1744 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 08/05/2024 1754
       Vicinity of:    PINECREST RD
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:49:06                 Arvd-17:49:07  Clrd-17:54:41
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.   

24-8907         1745 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-17:49:11                 Arvd-17:49:13  Clrd-17:49:13
         Narrative:      

227 out with Plymouth County Sheriff's Department assisting   
in detainee swap in rear lot.

24-8910         1912 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 256] COMPONENT PARK
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:17:42  Enrt-19:18:00  Arvd-19:22:47  Clrd-19:26:01
         Narrative:      

e911 hangup. No answer on various call back attempts,   
voicemail was left. Call is pinging within 4000 meters of   
the attached address.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area, all checks out ok. No emergencies   
present.   

24-8911         1926 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:26:51  Clrd-19:36:38
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth baseball

24-8913         2209 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 544] WEST ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-22:10:33  Clrd-22:18:58
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

For Date: 08/06/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-8917         0218 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    BRYANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:19:39                 Arvd-02:19:41  Clrd-02:51:28
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-02:19:45                 Arvd-02:19:46  Clrd-02:51:29
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-02:20:14  Clrd-02:51:08
         Narrative:      

223 and 224 out with MV that was just involved in a domestic   
incident in Bridgewater.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched for an evaluation.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-8922         1208 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 Caller requesting an ambulance for a patient transport.   
FD dispatched.

24-8923         1302 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report for   
property damage.   

24-8924         1335 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-13:38:45                 Arvd-13:39:19  Clrd-13:41:01
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby to pick up property.

24-8926         1457 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-15:11:33                 Arvd-15:12:26  Clrd-15:12:26
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:11:47                 Arvd-15:17:21  Clrd-15:20:39
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an injured bird on the side of the   
roadway.

         Narrative:      
Animal off the roadway.   

24-8927         1458 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    ELLIS AVE + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:58:28                 Arvd-14:58:56  Clrd-15:10:38
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:58:55                 Arvd-14:59:57  Clrd-15:10:39
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

223 reporting MVA no PI.   

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged.   

24-8929         1638 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [EAO] WASHINGTON
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports MVA in the area attached. Transferred to   
Easton PD via PSAP.   

24-8930         1648 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-16:48:35  Clrd-16:50:27
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-8931         1648 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 08/06/2024 1946
  Location/Address:    BRYANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:49:19  Clrd-17:41:54
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic. No violations observed.   

24-8933         1751 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 428] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:51:27  Clrd-17:54:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for missing registration sticker.

24-8934         1910 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
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       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1522] PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:11:39                 Arvd-19:11:41  Clrd-19:25:47
         Narrative:      

Caller reports two stray dogs in the area, able to flag down   
unit 226.

         Narrative:      
226 transporting animals to station, contacting EBPD, and   
Brockton P.D.

         Narrative:      
Owner located.

24-8935         1938 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:38:05  Clrd-19:45:48
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-8936         2044 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:53:01                 Arvd-20:57:42  Clrd-21:00:21
         Narrative:      

Assisting Malden P.D with a notification.    

         Narrative:      
Service rendered.

24-8937         2107 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:08:26                 Arvd-21:08:30  Clrd-21:33:59
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-21:08:38                 Arvd-21:12:29  Clrd-21:34:03
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
Owner provided proof of valid insurance.   

24-8938         2209 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 08/06/2024 2234
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:11:56                 Arvd-22:13:07  Clrd-22:18:06
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:12:01                 Arvd-22:13:06  Clrd-22:19:06
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:12:10                 Arvd-22:13:08  Clrd-22:19:05
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, alarm company has visual on two males inside the show   
room. One male wearing black pants and black shirt, and a   
second male party wearing a blue shirt and black pants.   

         Narrative:      
Units were cleared, both parties were identified as   
employees.   

24-8939         2223 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/06/2024 2233
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:24:26                 Arvd-22:24:36  Clrd-22:33:12
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:24:33                 Arvd-22:24:36  Clrd-22:33:17
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

24-8940         2232 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-22:33:43                 Arvd-22:33:46  Clrd-22:54:34
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:33:50                 Arvd-22:37:54  Clrd-22:45:45
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Units cleared, citation issued.

24-8942         2239 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] COPELAND ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for her father who is located in   
Brockton. Transferred to Brockton P.D via PSAP.

24-8943         2300 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:00:48  Clrd-23:15:16

For Date: 08/07/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-8956         0847 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-08:48:55                 Arvd-08:52:20  Clrd-09:04:51
         Narrative:      

911 call transferred from Easton PD reporting vehicle   
driving all over the road and possibly nodding off.   

         Narrative:      
Checked the area and could not locate.   

24-8958         0903 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA on the highway. Transferred to MSP.

24-8959         0921 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Rachael M Turner 08/07/2024 0936
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:22:15                 Arvd-09:23:27  Clrd-09:36:15
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      
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911 caller reporting cashier passed out. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan.   

24-8960         1009 TRAFFIC CONTROL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 08/07/2024 1130
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:09:58  Clrd-10:13:06
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

Officers out monitoring traffic. Clear due to priority call.   

24-8962         1058 TRAFFIC CONTROL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 08/07/2024 1336
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:58:36  Clrd-11:18:37
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.   

         Narrative:      
Cleared for priority call.

24-8964         1118 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:18:37  Clrd-11:29:22
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle stopped is a maroon Mercedes, registration showing   
brown Nissan.

         Narrative:      
Operator had proper paperwork. Warning issued for speeding.

24-8965         1129 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1391] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-11:29:54  Clrd-11:35:00
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-8966         1200 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST + UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-12:00:52  Clrd-12:14:40
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      
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MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-8979         1304 911 HANGUP Property Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Rachael M Turner 08/07/2024 1316
  Location/Address:    RISING SUN LN
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-13:10:38  Enrt-13:10:58  Arvd-13:12:17  Clrd-13:16:39
         Narrative:      

911 hang up.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental due to child playing with phone.

24-8990         1342 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:42:19  Clrd-13:45:40
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

24-8991         1353 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 08/07/2024 1356
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:53:00  Clrd-13:56:37
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for hands free violation.

24-8992         1416 911 HANGUP Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:18:50  Enrt-14:19:11  Arvd-14:22:08  Clrd-14:29:00
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:37:34                                Clrd-14:37:53
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

911 Hangup. upon callback no emergency reported.

         Narrative:      
Store checked by manager.  No emergency present.

24-8993         1420 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:22:22                 Arvd-14:25:55  Clrd-14:37:21
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

911 caller stating female party in the parking lot   
complainig of shoulder pain. FD notifed.
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         Narrative:      
Party transferred to Good Samaritan.   

24-8994         1424 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:29:56  Enrt-14:30:08  Arvd-14:36:54  Clrd-15:25:04
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting business is not releasing his vehicle.   
A1 called reporting they have had issues with male party.

         Narrative:      
223 standing by waiting for private tow to arrive.   

         Narrative:      
Party left the property without incident.   

24-8996         1656 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMs for a female patient with   
shortness of breath and feeling lethargic. FD notified and   
en route.   

24-8997         1705 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 712] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:05:30  Clrd-17:06:01
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:06:32                 Arvd-17:06:36  Clrd-17:09:31
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-8998         1716 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:16:58                 Arvd-17:17:00  Clrd-17:17:03
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Party checks out, and advised to stay off the   
roads.   

24-8999         1736 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:36:00  Clrd-17:45:48
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:36:29                 Arvd-17:37:40  Clrd-17:45:50
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Two citations issued to the operator. Party waiting   
for AAA.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9000         1751 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 08/07/2024 1757
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
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                                                     Arvd-17:51:00  Clrd-17:56:16
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:51:49                 Arvd-17:51:51  Clrd-17:56:15
         Narrative:      

MV stop, plate reported stolen. Vehicle operated by RO.

         Narrative:      
Proper paperwork provided.   

24-9001         1752 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 08/07/2024 1802
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reported an erratic operator on Rt.24   
northbound. Caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-9002         1950 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:50:59  Clrd-19:59:59
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for red light violation.

24-9003         2000 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 08/07/2024 2011
  Location/Address:    MAOLIS AVE + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-20:00:00  Clrd-20:11:04
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:03:46                 Arvd-20:03:47  Clrd-20:06:41
         Narrative:      

MV stop, Citation issued to the operator.

24-9007         2130 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:30:54  Clrd-21:37:06
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker and defective brake light.

24-9008         2139 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:39:16  Clrd-21:45:24
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

24-9010         2152 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:52:55  Clrd-21:58:11
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      
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Warning for speeding and defective license plate lights.

24-9011         2201 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 08/07/2024 2229
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:01:53  Clrd-22:28:57
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:10:35                 Arvd-22:10:38  Clrd-22:24:00
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Officers standing by for a licensed operator.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9012         2236 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:36:58  Clrd-22:38:10
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight and no inspection sticker.

24-9013         2319 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:19:15  Clrd-23:26:30
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate and no inspection sticker.

24-9014         2338 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 512] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:38:15  Clrd-23:43:11
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

For Date: 08/08/2024  -  Thursday   

24-9024         0542 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-05:44:01  Clrd-05:54:45
         Narrative:      

Officer flagged down by attached party looking for ride to   
Bridgewater Town line.   

         Narrative:      
Starting on trip 33619.1   
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         Narrative:      
Ending on trip 33621.4

24-9025         0606 NOISE COMPLAINT Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 08/08/2024 0635
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1385] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-06:16:03  Enrt-06:20:00  Arvd-06:26:43  Clrd-06:35:06
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her neighbors rooster is making noise.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area, no noise at this time.   

24-9026         0724 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:24:49  Clrd-07:26:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands-free violation.

24-9027         0730 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:30:13  Clrd-07:43:55
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for hands-free violation and no license in   
possession.

24-9028         0932 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [MID] FULLER
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting emergency in Middleboro. Transferred to   
Middleboro PD.

24-9030         1001 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-9031         1105 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/08/2024 1112
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:06:42                 Arvd-11:11:41  Clrd-11:11:47
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting male party fell and needs help getting   
up. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.   
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24-9032         1114 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [EAS] WASHINGTON ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:14:33                 Arvd-11:28:58  Clrd-11:34:19
         Narrative:      

Officer following up.

24-9033         1151 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 655] UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-11:51:45  Enrt-11:53:22  Arvd-11:55:24  Clrd-12:14:29
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her mother is losing consciousness. FD   
dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan.   

24-9034         1214 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    HILLSIDE AVE + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-12:16:05  Enrt-12:16:55  Arvd-12:18:41  Clrd-12:46:38
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting DMV.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle removed by a private tow.   

24-9035         1218 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 08/08/2024 1332
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:18:44  Clrd-12:46:55
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Licensed operator took control of the vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-9037         1256 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/08/2024 1303
  Location/Address:    [WEG 516] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:58:51                                Clrd-13:03:35
         Narrative:      

Damage under $1,000. Paperwork exchanged prior to Officer   
arrival.

24-9039         1434 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 08/08/2024 1443
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:36:07  Enrt-14:36:14  Arvd-14:37:32  Clrd-14:43:16
         Narrative:      

911 open line.

         Narrative:      
Officer confirmed accidental E911 call at attached location   
involving attached party.   
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24-9040         1514 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:14:53  Clrd-15:19:48
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired registration.

24-9041         1526 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:26:29  Clrd-15:33:33
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-9042         1541 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in paty for LTC renewal.

24-9044         1558 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting he ran out of gas. Transferred to MSP.

24-9046         1701 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:01:36  Clrd-17:04:55
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for no front plate.

24-9047         1708 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:10:14                 Arvd-17:16:41  Clrd-17:29:57
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for finger printing for employment.

24-9048         1727 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:30:55                 Arvd-17:34:26  Clrd-17:44:46
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting employee is having trouble breathing.   
FD dispatched.   

24-9049         1810 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1517] AMERICAN AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-18:11:18                 Arvd-18:12:11  Clrd-18:38:30
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                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:11:21                 Arvd-18:12:12  Clrd-18:38:31
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her husband is threatening her. Party   
stated her husband has dementia.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to South Shore Hospital.   

24-9051         2022 POLICE REQ, General Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-20:23:31                 Arvd-20:26:25  Clrd-20:30:34
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting parties on quad in the center. Unknown   
direction of travel.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area and surrounding roads. Unable to   
locate.   

24-9052         2248 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:48:04  Clrd-22:52:33
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for expired registration.

24-9053         2302 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
  Location/Address:    [WEG 577] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                                                     Arvd-23:02:00  Clrd-23:03:04
         Narrative:      

Officer out in the area with attached vehicle. Vehicle has   
been sent on its way.

24-9055         2350 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 08/09/2024 0000
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-23:54:37                 Arvd-23:54:39  Clrd-08/09/2024 @ 00:00:10
         Narrative:      

911 from Easton PD reporting erratic operator heading into   
our town, described to be all over the road.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has not passed by the LPR.   

         Narrative:      
227 checked the area, could not locate. 10-20.   

For Date: 08/09/2024  -  Friday   

24-9056         0133 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   
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        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-01:34:47  Clrd-01:35:06
         Narrative:      

Checks okay.   

24-9057         0135 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-01:35:35  Clrd-01:36:01
         Narrative:      

Checks okay.   

24-9058         0142 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1412] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-01:42:50  Clrd-01:43:05
         Narrative:      

Checks okay.   

24-9061         0604 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Male party with severe abdominal pain, FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to South Shore Hospital.   

24-9063         0617 FIRE, STRUCTURE Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-06:20:55                 Arvd-06:20:59  Clrd-07:26:33
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:23:10  Clrd-07:12:06
         Narrative:      

Nurse reports smoke coming from the office, FD and 224   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Smoke was isolated to roof top unit, 10-20.   

24-9064         0701 ALARM, FIRE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Calling party is concerned about a sounding fire alarm.   
Party was advised that Fire and Police are on scene and are   
investigating.

24-9065         0909 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1222] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-09:09:00  Clrd-09:13:01
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning red light violation.
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24-9066         0928 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 abandoned call. On call back spoke with staff who   
confirmed patient misdialed.

24-9067         1000 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Rachael M Turner 08/09/2024 1011
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1360] CORTLAND WAY
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-10:04:01  Enrt-10:04:03  Arvd-10:04:07  Clrd-10:11:51
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports his wife is experiencing an allergic   
reaction. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to Good Sam.

24-9068         1059 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-10:59:00  Clrd-11:08:07
         Narrative:      

MV Stop

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for no inspection sticker and expired   
registration.

24-9069         1150 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party came in for accident report. No accident report made   
paper exchange only. Log given.

24-9070         1154 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-11:57:51                 Arvd-11:58:15  Clrd-12:37:59
         Narrative:      

Care taker called worried about male party's mental state.   
Stated that he is confused and unsure of what day it is.

         Narrative:      
FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.

24-9071         1201 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party came in to drop off change of address LTC form.

24-9072         1225 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 08/09/2024 1237
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
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                       Disp-12:27:36  Enrt-12:27:59  Arvd-12:30:30  Clrd-12:37:37
                       Patrol Christopher J Packard
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports of a male on a red scooter with   
no helmet,no tag, on cellphone. Caller stated he is driving   
the scooter in the middle of the road.

         Narrative:      
Checked the business and surrounding areas.  Nothing   
showing.

24-9073         1226 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 981] MATFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

Male party difficulty breathing. FD enroute.

24-9074         1228 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports female party needs a transport for an   
infusion. FD enroute.

24-9075         1241 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party came into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Recipt   
given.

24-9076         1344 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-13:46:30                                Clrd-13:46:37
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turned in a Honda Key fob that was found at   
the soccer field.

24-9077         1353 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports fire alarm sounding due to cooking. FD   
enroute.

24-9079         1530 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-15:49:08                 Arvd-15:49:10  Clrd-15:54:08
                       Patrol Christopher J Packard
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-15:51:50  Clrd-16:03:15
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-20:31:16                 Arvd-20:31:18  Clrd-20:39:51
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting a hit and run accident that occured   
earlier today.

         Narrative:      
Officer to follow up with other party possibly involved.

         Narrative:      
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Operator of suspect vehicle identified.  Report to follow.   

24-9080         1600 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1108] SOUTH ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-16:06:11                 Arvd-16:06:15  Clrd-17:46:44
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:06:14                 Arvd-16:06:16  Clrd-17:46:01
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-16:35:03  Clrd-16:37:26
         Narrative:      

Tree down on the wires. Wires are holding the tree up. FD   
enroute.

         Narrative:      
Road being shut down.

         Narrative:      
FD notifying National Grid.

         Narrative:      
National Grid ETA of 12 minutes.

         Narrative:      
Lewis tree has cleared the tree. Message left for DPW for   
Monday.

24-9082         1646 COMPLAINT, GENERAL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:51:25                 Arvd-16:51:27  Clrd-17:01:19
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting a motor vehicle complaint.

         Narrative:      
Party reported issues he was having with his neighbor.   
Neighbor continuously revs his engine by his home. He does   
not want to pursue anything further, just to have the   
incident logged.

24-9083         1648 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:05:34                 Arvd-17:05:35  Clrd-17:10:56
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting assistance with a lock out.

         Narrative:      
Access gained.

24-9085         1903 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 723] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:03:00  Clrd-19:05:28
         Narrative:      

Officer reports large tree branch fell in the middle of the   
road.

         Narrative:      
Officer removed branch from the roadway, message left for   
DPW.

24-9086         1928 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      
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911 caller reports patient in a diabetic emergency,   
vomitting, and declining. FD enroute.

24-9088         2025 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] PARKER TER
         Narrative:      

Mutual aid ambulance to Easton for an unknown medical. FD   
enroute.

24-9089         2120 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 404] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-21:20:32  Enrt-21:20:34  Arvd-21:24:00  Clrd-21:29:08
         Narrative:      

MV lock out.

         Narrative:      
Access gained.

24-9090         2220 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1372] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-22:22:03  Enrt-22:22:05  Arvd-22:26:23  Clrd-22:49:45
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:22:21  Enrt-22:22:22  Arvd-22:28:47  Clrd-22:49:49
         Narrative:      

Busines line caller reports a tree across the road.

         Narrative:      
FD requested and enroute. Officers report a large branch has   
come down and took wires down with it.

         Narrative:      
National grid being notified by FD.

         Narrative:      
Message being left with DPW to clean up left over debris on   
Monday.

For Date: 08/10/2024  -  Saturday   

24-9091         0014 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:17:14                 Arvd-00:17:16  Clrd-00:17:21
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting DMV on RT24. Caller transferred to   
State Police for dispatch.

24-9092         0116 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-01:19:10                 Arvd-01:20:21  Clrd-01:28:48
         Narrative:      

Party called reporting there is a tree branch in the   
roadway. Party could not give exact location. Officer   
dispatched to check the area.

         Narrative:      
Officer located small branch by S Elm and Pleasant and   
removed it from roadway.   
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24-9093         0133 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly 08/10/2024 0153
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:34:19  Enrt-01:35:26                 Clrd-01:36:32
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:37:08                 Arvd-01:46:02  Clrd-01:52:46
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ zone 54/ door 17.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure at this time.

24-9096         0230 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-02:31:42  Clrd-02:33:44
         Narrative:      

Large tree limb blocking entrance. Message left with DPW.

24-9097         0232 ANNOYING PHONE CALLS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-02:36:33                 Arvd-02:44:55  Clrd-02:44:57
         Narrative:      

Party called report she is receiving annoying phone calls   
text messages. Cruiser en route to speak with party.

         Narrative:      
Party was not at the residence as she stated. Party   
originally stated she was in Weymouth while on the phone.   
Officer spoke with her sister who does not need any   
assistance at this time.

24-9099         0606 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CROSS ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-06:09:22                 Arvd-06:15:01  Clrd-06:17:46
         Narrative:      

Party called reporting branch down across half the road.   
Cruiser dispatched to area see if it can be moved.

         Narrative:      
Officer was able to make road passable. DPW contacted and   
will come out for this obstruction and previous one on   
Stepping Stone Dr.

24-9104         0645 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:45:58  Clrd-06:46:15
         Narrative:      

227 out with DMV.  Vehicle has a front flat.  Vehicle moved   
off the roadway into Center Plaza Parking Lot to await   
roadside assistance.

24-9105         0808 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24N AT 28B
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-08:12:21                 Arvd-08:14:21  Clrd-08:19:02
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                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:12:22                 Arvd-08:14:21  Clrd-08:19:03
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports vehicle in the woodline, 24N near 28B.

         Narrative:      
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

         Narrative:      
J2 cruisers checking the area.   

         Narrative:      
222 located vehicle, MSP notified.   

         Narrative:      
No P/I, private tow en-route. Standing by for MSP.   

24-9108         0940 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-09:57:49                 Arvd-09:57:50  Clrd-09:57:52
         Narrative:      

Party in station to turn in wallet found in the vicinity   
attached.   

         Narrative:      
Inolved in station, wallet has been returned to owner at   
this time.   

24-9110         1039 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ELLIS AVE
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for prolonged   
condition.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

24-9112         1215 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-12:15:00  Clrd-12:22:13
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

24-9113         1243 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA
                       Disp-12:47:16                 Arvd-12:47:16  Clrd-12:47:17
         Narrative:      

Party in station to drop off copy of FFL.   
Document received and placed in mail drop.   

24-9116         1332 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-13:35:12                 Arvd-13:35:53  Clrd-13:46:29
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for male party that fainted,   
possibly experienced a seizure. Party is now conscious and   
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alert but has a headache and feels unwell.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to South Shore hospital.   

24-9117         1348 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 08/10/2024 1543
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:58:40  Clrd-14:15:41
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

24-9119         1419 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:20:31                 Arvd-14:20:32  Clrd-14:35:50
         Narrative:      

228 out with WBFD for reported oven fire that has been   
extinguished.   

24-9120         1435 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports small tan/white scruffy hair Shih Tzu mix   
named Nellie ran from residence at approximately 14:00.   
Caller requests to be notified if located, dog is scared and   
will run if anyone attempts to capture.   

24-9121         1447 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:48:00                 Arvd-14:49:49  Clrd-15:25:23
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-14:50:57                 Arvd-15:02:07  Clrd-15:18:40
         Narrative:      

Vehicle struck side of parked FD apparatus.

         Narrative:      
228 transporting party to Brockton, starting mileage 15526.2

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off, ending mileage 15530.4

24-9122         1512 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-15:17:17                 Arvd-15:21:17  Clrd-15:26:02
         Narrative:      

DMV reported in the middle of the attached intersection.   

         Narrative:      
DMV has cleared from the road way.   

24-9123         1613 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting MVA hit and run that occurred in the   
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vicinity attached at approximately 13:15 today. Caller   
states there is damage to the driver side front and rear   
doors.   

         Narrative:      
Party advised to return to WB with vehicle if wishing to   
file MVA report.   

24-9124         1628 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    CLINTON RD
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for male party   
experiencing severe headache, nausea/vomiting. Party has   
history of seizure/epilepsy.   
FD dispatched.   

24-9126         1652 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24 S
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting PD for MVA on Rt. 24S.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-9127         1710 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:19:12                 Arvd-17:19:55  Clrd-17:23:03
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting dog in closed vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
224 checked the area, could not locate vehicle.   

24-9128         1712 PARKING COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1266] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:22:31  Enrt-17:24:08  Arvd-17:28:36  Clrd-17:30:19
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:26:05                 Arvd-17:28:37  Clrd-17:30:18
         Narrative:      

Party in station stating neighbor is having a party and   
guests have been parking on his property and would like PD   
to advise parties to move.   

         Narrative:      
224 & 226 spoke with parties involved, vehicles will be   
moved.   

         Narrative:      
R.P. called to advise that one of the vehicles remains   
parked on his property.   

24-9129         1750 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:50:00  Clrd-17:53:22
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:51:39                 Arvd-17:53:26  Clrd-18:08:42
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:53:24                 Arvd-17:53:25  Clrd-18:32:03
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   
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         Narrative:      
Mark's en route.   

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at $150.00   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified.   

         Narrative:      
Party neg Q5

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's has vehicle, plates held.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Party placed in cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk in station at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Party bailed at 1923.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-282-AR
            Arrest:    SEIDE, LINSLEY        
           Address:    48 PAUL BUNKER DR   TAUNTON, MA
               Age:    30
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-9133         1942 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Unfounded    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1030] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:44:02                 Arvd-19:45:04  Clrd-19:45:20
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting fireworks in the area.   

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the area, no fireworks seen/heard.   

         Narrative:      
C.P. called again for fireworks in the area.   

         Narrative:      
After 2nd call officer went to a home nearby that was   
hosting a party and believed to be the source of the   
fireworks.  Parties were advised to cease fireworks. Ofc's   
stayed in the area and no more fireworks were heard.    
Original caller called back again claiming we weren't doing   
enough and must be friends with the homeowners.  Caller   
stated that he was going to go confront them himself.    

24-9134         1945 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:45:00  Clrd-19:49:11
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:49:02                 Arvd-19:49:03  Clrd-19:49:12
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         Narrative:      
MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for defective equipment.   

24-9136         2006 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:06:00  Clrd-20:13:43
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:09:04                 Arvd-20:09:05  Clrd-20:13:43
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning issued for license plate light and inspection   
sticker.   

24-9137         2027 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:28:02                 Arvd-20:28:11  Clrd-20:36:03
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:28:04                 Arvd-20:28:50  Clrd-20:36:02
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:30:38                                Clrd-20:31:01
                ID:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA
                       Disp-20:30:40                                Clrd-20:30:43
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:30:44                                Clrd-20:31:00
         Narrative:      

Sig-2 - Commercial Burglary Alarm - Zone 44 Storage. Owner   
requests dispatch.   

         Narrative:      
226 & 229 checked the area, all secure.   

24-9138         2028 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:32:35                 Arvd-20:36:41  Clrd-20:48:51
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:32:38                 Arvd-20:36:42  Clrd-20:59:23
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:43:07                 Arvd-20:43:07  Clrd-20:59:23
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports theft from business. Two individuals   
involved one black male wearing blue hoodie, one white   
female wearing winter coat with fur and a backpack. Parties   
were last seen walking north towards bus stop.   

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate parties involved. Manager has been advised   
to contact PD if parties return.   
Report to follow.   

24-9139         2118 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:18:15  Clrd-21:19:46
         Narrative:      
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Warning for number plate violation and no inspection   
sticker.

24-9140         2122 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1406] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:22:50  Clrd-21:25:38
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-9141         2136 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:36:22  Clrd-21:38:05
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective head light.

24-9142         2159 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:00:38                 Arvd-22:01:53  Clrd-22:12:12
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:02:25                 Arvd-22:02:26  Clrd-22:12:11
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:02:27                 Arvd-22:02:27  Clrd-22:12:13
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:03:43                 Arvd-22:03:44  Clrd-22:12:11
         Narrative:      

e911 caller states female party at the residence is refusing   
to leave.   

         Narrative:      
Disturbance was verbal in nature.   

24-9144         2229 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:29:46  Clrd-22:31:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective head light.

24-9145         2242 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 08/10/2024 2319
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 498] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:42:08  Clrd-23:19:14
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:43:23                 Arvd-22:43:26  Clrd-22:52:05
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3

         Narrative:      
Neg Q5

         Narrative:      
Party in booking at this time.   
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         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Clerk notified, bail set at personal recognizance and is en   
route.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk in station at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released on personal recognizance.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-284-AR
            Arrest:    LEVY, ANDREW E       
           Address:    10 MADRID SQ Apt. #6   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    37
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       MARKED LANES VIOLATION

24-9146         2254 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-22:54:48  Clrd-22:55:50
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for lights violation.   

24-9147         2256 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 562] RIVER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:56:48                 Arvd-22:56:48  Clrd-22:56:49
         Narrative:      

229 out with group in area attached.   

         Narrative:      
Parties check out ok.   

24-9149         2329 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-23:30:00  Clrd-23:32:05
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Stop for 90/7, 89/4. Party checks ok and issued verbal   
warning.


